
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
Reminder: 

 

Please fill out the My MedBot app 
every day for your children – even if 

they are absent due to a planned trip 

or day off. This is very important to 
help keep our school community 

safe. THANK YOU! 
 
 
 

 

Parent Teacher Conferences – October 22nd 

School will be dismissed early on Thursday, October 22nd starting at 11AM (K-2), 11:10AM (3-5), and 

11:20AM (6-8). All conferences will be held via Zoom. Please sign up with your child’s teacher using 

the link below: 

https://www.ptcfast.com/schools/Hope_Elementary_School 

 

 
 
 

Hawk’s Eye 
 

Weekly News from Hope Elementary School 
 

hes.fivetowns.net 
Phone: 785-4081  Fax: 785-2671 

Hope Elementary School Facebook 
 

 

 

“If you can’t change 

your fate, change 

your attitude.” 
 

 
~Amy Tan 

 

 
Upcoming Events for Your Calendar 

 

Oct. 12th – No School (Indigenous Peoples’ Day) 

Oct. 13th – School Committee Meeting 6PM 
Oct. 19th – Start of expanded school day (Until 2PM Mon – Thurs and  

1PM on Fridays) 

Oct. 22nd – Early Release (11:00AM) Parent/Teacher Conferences  
via ZOOM 

 

https://www.ptcfast.com/schools/Hope_Elementary_School
https://hes.fivetowns.net/
https://www.facebook.com/Hope-Elementary-School-857888787640350/?fref=ts
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 Pre-K News 

Pre-K students have been spending a lot of time in their outdoor classroom.  Here a student enjoys a 
"book look" surrounded by nature.   

 
8th Grade News 

The 8th Grade social studies had a Zoom visit from Morten Kutchera of Bergen, Norway. Morten is a 

professional flintknapper, educator, and Stone-Age expert. He gave a flintknapping demonstration from 
the Norwegian fjords for the 8th-grade unit about hunter-gathers from the Paleolithic. Although there 

were some minor technical difficulties initially, the presentation was amazing and provided the students 

with some practical insights into stone tool-making from a world-class expert.  
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Rockport Post and Beam came with their crane today to raise our pavilion structure! 

A HUGE thank you to Evan and his crew for facilitating this project. We look forward to having an open air 

structure to learn beneath all year round! Many thanks to SO many other contributors as well. A more 

comprehensive list of thank you’s coming soon! 
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